
Indoor Flying - Brandon 
After the loss of our previous venue, and a bleak layoff from indoor flying, the 
committee have located a suitable sports hall and organised a series of 
Sunday fly-ins.


These are photos of our first visit on a mutual trial run on 13th January. There 
was a good turn out and a lot of variety as ever - not especially reflected in 
the pictures I have used.


The hall worked really well. It’s 
just one court size, but with 
excellent height and relatively 
few hazards around the walls. 
Bonus - there was even 
catering available!




Bunters Ride, aka Stevens Aero 
Diddlerod, turned out to be more a 
drive than a ride for Bunter. A year 
layup seems to have exhausted the 
motor, which could barely hall the 
Diddlerod’s 44g frame into the air.




It was really great to get back to the challenges 
of indoor flying.


